
CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL 

AND NURSERY 
Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire.  B61 0JP 

Telephone: 01527 872913     
Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk          Website: www.catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk 

Twitter: @catshillfirst 

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School        Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher 
 

  
  

 

Date of issue: Friday 21st June 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Following two successful appointments this week, I am pleased to now be able to inform you of the 
class teachers for classes in September.   

Catshill First School and Nursery  

Classes and teaching staff 2019-20 

Current Class  New Class name Teacher 

-  NB Mrs Banks and Mrs Spooner  

-  RT Miss Tomkins 

-  RL Miss Loveridge 

RTY → 1CJ Mrs Crawford-Brown and Mrs Westby   

RL → 1M Mrs Mercer 

1B → 2FD Mrs Fay and Mrs Dayus  

1M → 2F Miss Fletcher 

2F → 3BS Mrs Braiden-Smith  

2CF → 3M Miss Moody 

3S → 4J Mrs Jones 

3BS → 4S Mrs Stacey 
Sh 

Your child has been told who their new teacher is and they will spend some time in their new classes 
and getting to know their teacher.  All children will spend a day in their new classes on Monday 15th 
July.   

 
Kind regards 

 
Georgia Plant   
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